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REQUESTED BY: 

TOPIC:  

DATE OF REQUEST: 

DATE OF RESPONSE: 

Councillor Oldham 

Greystone Park - Basketball Line Painting 

November 7, 2023  

November 8, 2023  

QUESTION: 
The public budget submission business case indicates basketball lines will be painted at 
Greystone Park. When will this be completed? 

Response 
The basketball lines at Greystone Park will be completed in Spring / Sumer of 2024. 

Background 
A resident requested a second basketball net be installed and lines painted at Greystone Park. The 
installation of a second basketball net is not feasible due to the close proximity to a light standard 
and safety concerns.  

Financial Implications/Taxation Impact 
The painting of the basketball lines can be accommodated within existing operational budget 
levels. 

Contact:  Deb Comfort, Director of Recreation and Culture, Community and Protective Services


